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2535 Rivard St, Detroit, MI  48207
Corporate Office: (313) 259-7500

Fax: (313) 568-0594

January 1, 2023 

2023 LETTER OF GUARANTEE 

To Whom It May Concern: 

Please accept this letter as our guarantee that all products produced and distributed from Wolverine 
Packing Company (Establishments 2574, 2574A, 2574B, 2574C, and 2574D) comply with applicable 
good manufacturing practices, IMPS, NAMP standards and procedures, Sanitation Standard Operating 
Procedures, relevant regulatory requirements, and HACCP requirements while within our control.  
Wolverine Packing Company is committed to supplying safe-quality products. 

Products produced at Wolverine Packing company comply with all USDA requirements for the 
production, sale, and distribution of meat products.  Such requirements include but are not limited to the 
following: 

• Compliance with the Federal Meat Inspection Act
• Compliance with all applicable federal, state, and local laws
• Implementation of Standard Operating Procedures
• Implementation of Sanitation Standard Operating Procedures (9 CFR 416)
• Implementation of Hazard Analysis Critical Control Points (9 CFR 417)

In the event of any type of a recall, Wolverine Packing Company is fully prepared to manage a recall 
and will comply with all regulatory requirements.   

All Wolverine Packing Company facilities are under continuous USDA inspection.  All facilities are 
certified annually by a 3rd party auditing firm. 

We look forward to your continued support. 

Sincerely, 

Melanie Hayes 
Melanie Hayes 
FSQ Director 


